
Invitation to the Annual shareholder’s meeting       12.11.2019 

The shareholders of The Mining Company Arctic Amethyst Ltd are invited in the annual shareholders’ 
meeting on Saturday the 23th of November 2019 at 15:30, Hotel Luostotunturi in Luosto.  To be permitted to 
participate the meeting the shareholder must register via e-mail latest 20th, November by 12:00 to 
toimisto@ametistikaivos.fi 
 
Shareholders participating the annual Shareholders’ Event 2019 do not need extra registration.  


